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The committee on Alternatives to Court Appearances met on May 28, 2009 at 1 pm at 225 Spring
Street in the 4™ floor conference room 4B.

The meeting was called to order by Judge Solomon at 1:14 pm. He made preliminary remarks
about the committee’s progress and discussed the agenda for the meeting. The minutes of the
March 5 and April 30 meetings were unanimously approved.

Judge Solomon discussed the need to have a standing committee on audio and video conference
technology at the conclusion of the work of the present committee. He also discussed that it is



necessary to appoint someone in Judicial whose sole responsibility would be to oversee a tele and
videoconferencing program.

The committee discussed the draft report and made revisions accordingly. All revisions both
substantive and grammatical will be forwarded to Jen Robinson to incorporate for the final report.
The committee unanimously approved the revised draft committee report with the exception of
the Pilot Program recommendations in which Attorneys Adele Patterson and Maureen Platt
dissented.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:31 pm.



